
Dear representatives,  
 
 
We are in a climate emergency. Every day we delay, we deny our kids a livable future. Please 

don’t allow big polluters and their Republican allies are trying to delay or stop the process by 
sharing falsehoods about a lack of public process and demanding more and more amendments 
to weaken the bill. It is time to pass the bill after five years of work and multiple committee 

reviews and thousands of pages of testimony. This is a well crafted bill. Let’s finish the work.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Steve Rhine and Toby Abraham-Rhine 
2766 Weatherford Ct NW 
Salem, OR  97304 
steverhine@yahoo.com 
503-967-7424 
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